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Collections remain low for a number of reasons PCO staffing, and poor contractor 
performance. The Department of Public Works (DPW) transitioned to a new contractor 
in early August and anticipates that collections will increase towards the end of the 
year. DPW reported that there were some technical and training issues but overall the 
transition was successful, and the contractor has been making several site visits to 
address outstanding issues. A full report on the transition will be made in August 2014 
BottomLineSTAT report. 
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DPW reported that all PCOs and tow truck drivers have been given new handheld 
ticket issuance devices as of early August. 
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DPW anticipates that the rate of booting will drop temporarily in August due to the 
transition to a new vendor. 
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DPW reported that there are still some issues with inoperable school zone flashers 
that will affect citation numbers in August. DPW is working with Entergy to repair 
inoperable flashers. 
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The Bureau of Revenues reported that the monthly growth rate from July 2013 is 
somewhat artificially high due to one-time items, but that the year-to-date growth rate 
is still very strong. 
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The reported collections in 2012 and 2013 are an overestimate by approximately 
$100K per month due to an overpayment that has been refunded. 
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The increase in July collections is due to taxes on insurance premiums. These taxes 
were collected earlier in previous years. 
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The Bureau of Revenue has experienced staff shortages and is working with Civil 
Service to adjust their hiring and retention strategies. The Bureau has also completed a 
contract to hire outside auditors. 
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Property tax revenues have increased due to the City holding auctions of properties 
that are tax-delinquent in 2014, leading to property owners paying their taxes. This is a 
policy change from previous years when the City did not bring properties to auction 
until the year after they were tax delinquent. 
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Effects from the sanitation collections policy change were originally projected for 
2014, but have been delayed. As a result, sanitation revenues will likely be lower than 
the original budgeted amount. 
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